
 

UPDATE! 

We have postponed the dates of our Auburn, Maine, in-person session, to allow for additional 
signups! 

Here are the new dates: January 8 / January 29 / February 26 

Attendees can sign up on our website. 

Regrettably, we will not be able to hold an in-person session in Presque Isle, but we will have 
an online session on Thursday afternoons beginning January 9 and going through February 20. 

Learn more below: 

  

Farm Credit East is excited to announce our 2024-2025 GenerationNext classes!  Thanks to a 
sponsorship from UMaine Extension, this course is offered at No Charge for producers from Maine! 

Young, Beginning, Next Generation, or New Managers 

(OR, Experienced Managers who want to refresh their skills!) 

Northeast Farmers / Fishermen / Forest Product Producers 

  

A comprehensive management and leadership course for emerging business leaders in agriculture. 

Email or call us for more details! – Courses run December through February 

Topics covered throughout the course: 

• HR and Leadership 

• Building a High-Performing Team 

• Financial Management 

• Production Economics 

• Marketing – Commodity, Wholesale, Retail 

• Risk Management 

• Estate and Retirement Planning 

  

  

In Person: Each course includes three seminars per site, from 9:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

https://www.farmcrediteast.com/en/FINANCING/Beginning-Farmer-Programs/GenerationNext


Online: 7 Sessions, Thursdays, January 9th – February 20th, 2025 from 2 – 4 p.m., 

Cost: $199/person per course No cost for Maine producers 

Get details on each location, dates and Sign up at: www.FarmCreditEast.com/GenerationNext 

GenerationNext meets the requirements for FSA Borrower training. 

 

Email Chris Laughton at christopher.laughton@farmcrediteast.com to learn more! 

 

http://www.farmcrediteast.com/GenerationNext
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